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AMENDED NOTICE TO ALL CANDIDATES 

   
TO:  All Persons who are Candidates in the June 22, 2021 Primary Election: 
 
Pursuant to the applicable provisions of the Election Law of the State of New York, the Rules and 
Regulations of the New York State Board of Elections and the Rules, Regulations, Policies, and 
Procedures adopted by the Commissioners of Elections in the City of New York, please take notice 
of the following information for the June 22, 2021 Primary Election. 

Absentee Ballot Cures 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Section 9-200 and Section 9-209 of the New York State 
Election Law, you or your representative designated in writing may be present and observe 
the canvass of submitted cures of Absentee ballots. This canvass will commence on  
Thursday, July 15, 2021 at 10:00 AM and will continue until completed, including Saturdays 
and Sundays, if necessary.  The Board of Elections will have teams of bi-partisan staff 
conducting the canvass/re-canvass. You may appoint one watcher for each bi-partisan team.  
This canvass will take place  in Staten Island at 1 Edgewater Plaza, 4th Floor,  Staten 
Island, New York, 10301 
 
Please check with the Borough Chief Clerk/Deputy Chief Clerk to confirm the date and 
time for the commencement of this activity. 

 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the Chief Clerk 
and Deputy Chief Clerk of the Borough.  
 
Updates may also be posted on our website at www.vote.nyc.  

 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in these matters. 
Board of Elections in the City of New York  
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